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Budapest, July 30, 2017. 
 
Report on the ISE sponsored event, the Sixth Regional Symposium on Electrochemistry - 
South East Europe (RSE-SEE6, 11-15 June 2017, Balatonkenese, Hungary). 
  
Following five successful symposia in Croatia, Serbia, Romania, Slovenia and Bulgaria, the 
Sixth Regional Symposium on Electrochemistry – South East Europe (RSE–SEE6) was hosted 
by Hungary in June 2017, supported by the electrochemical societies of the region, 
represented by 17 countries. 
Following the traditions of the RSE-SEE series of crossing the regional borders, a common 
platform was created for scientists and experts from regional and international research and 
industrial institutions with the aim of sharing knowledge, ideas, and achievements. In 
general, the organizers wanted to provide the background, a friendly atmosphere of the 
personal contacts and fruitful discussions on the latest developments in electrochemical 
science and technology. The organized technical exhibition was flavoured by scientific talks 
delivered by the manufacturers. There were more then 100 participants the overwhelming 
majority of whose were from South-East Europe; the scientific program consisted of 4 
plenary (held by Drs Mayrhofer, Eliaz, Gyenge, and Inzelt), 7 keynote lectures (held by Drs 
Ciglenečki-Jušić, Hodník, Lović, Péter, Ungureanu, Vesztergom, and Vladikova), 53 and 39 
oral and poster presentations, respectively. The list of the participants just as the program 
(the scientific and social as well) can be found at the http://rse-see2017.hu/  webpage.  
The written version of selected talks will appear in a special issue of the J. Electrochemical 
Science and Engineering in 2018. 
 
On behalf of the organizers I would like to acknowledge with gratitude the financial support 
of the International Society of Electrochemistry  which enabled to support the participation 
of one Romanian and one Serbian distinguished colleague. Both of them presented keynote 
lectures and were awarded with a grant covering their conference registration fees.  
 
Sincerely yours: 
 

 
Tamás Pajkossy  
Organizer and co-chair of the conference 
Regional ISE representative of Hungary 
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